
5th DEC, 2020 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

This is to certify  Mr.S.DHANASEKAR, Pursuing MSc  Software Systems from Erode Kongu  

Engineering College has undergone an Internship Program at Zero Bugz from July 1st 2020. His  

internship program ends at 5th December 2020. 

He has worked on project “Online Exam Portal”. During the internship period we found him 

Punctual, Hardworking & Efficient. 

Wishing him all success in the future. 

Yours truly, 

For Zero Bugs


